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MEMORANDUM

TO: Pamela A. Varni, Executive Director
Legislative Affairs Agency

FROM: Tina Strong, Procurement 0fﬁce§§> :
Legislative Affairs Agency

DATE: December 13, 2013
SUBJ: RFP 598 — Alaska State Capitol, Seismic Retrofit & Exterior Renovation, Phase II

On November 8, 2013, RFP 598 was issued to solicit proposals from general construction contractors to
serve as “Construction Manager/General Contractor (CM/GC)” for the Alaska State Capitol Seismic
Retrofit & Exterior Renovation, Phase II.

RFP 598 closed on December 6, 2013. The Proposal Evaluation Committee (PEC) has made a selection
and would like to make a recommendation to Legislative Council. Sec 195 entitled “Disclosure of
Proposals” of the Legislative Procurement Code requires that the contents of proposals be held
confidential until the notice of intent to award is issued. In compliance with this section, the contents of
the proposals received should be discussed in Executive Session.



